## MINUTES OF THE BOTTORFF FAMILY REUNION

Note: Due to the pandemic and the concern for everyone's health and safety, the officers met via Zoom on June 3, 2020 and decided to cancel the 2020 in-person reunion. Steve Bottorff offered to host a virtual reunion via zoom and it was agreed that we would have a virtual reunion. The date for the reunion remained the same, but the time was set for 3:00 p.m. due to the varying locations of those expressing an interest in attending.

It was also determined that donations of \$50 each would be made to the two cemeteries we have always supported (Pleasant Grove and Silver Creek).

There was not a Treasurer's report but the balance on hand at the 2019 meeting after our expenses (\$160) and our donation of \$192 was \$478.51.

The officers for the coming year remain the same: Doug Holmes, president Christopher Bottorff, vice-president Carlene Bottorff, secretary Rhonda Clapp, treasurer Kaitlin Bottorff Madson, historian

The 90th Annual Bottorff Family Reunion was called to order at 3:00 PM on June 28, 2020 by President Douglass Holmes. This event was held via Zoom with Steve Bottorff acting as our host.

Since the reunion was held via Zoom, the order of business was more an introduction of those in attendance with a discussion to follow.

There were 28 registered attendees and 22 attendees who joined the meeting.

Donations were requested to be sent to Douglass Holmes (checks to be made to Bottorff Association).

The 91st Reunion will be held on June 27, 2021

The meeting ended at approximately 4:30 p.m.